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Keep Feeling the Impact 
Look for the new section of James Parkway to open for access to 
points south very soon.  The final work on this section of roadway 
is wrapping up.  The progress on the work during the scheduled 
shutdown of Irving Wick eastbound traffic affords the chance to 
remove access to the existing bridge.  Stay tuned. 

Some time around Labor Day, the new bridge is expected to open. 
It’s a fitting day given the “Made by Licking County” elements of 
the new bridge and roadway. 

GO TO:   http://feeltheimpact.com  

Project Report:  More Happening 
The Port Authority sees the opening of the east side lot as a 
trigger to more long overdue east side improvements.  Look for 
signage, fencing, and lighting improvements to unfold before 
year’s end on the east side.  Also, Boeing Facilities is installing a 
new chemical storage building and wrapping up the Navy workload 
improvements too.  

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project  

Weather Station, Cams Running Again 
The first public view of the Port Authority’s weather station and 
cams was more than five years ago.  The system started (and still 
is) showing its age in recent months.  We’re pleased to report that 
a new station has been installed drawing weather conditions from 
the northern edge of the East Parking Lot now.  Also, three 
Weather Cams are uploading images every five minutes to the site 
from three different points on the campus.  These have, since day 
one, been the most popular onthebase.com features.  Enjoy! 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/weather  

 


